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 We have had a superb week (just a shame about the downpour today which has post-

poned our sports until next Thursday). For the first three days of the week each class  

focused on a different country and learned about the culture through finding out about the 

people, their food, the Arts, their Olympic history, etc. The school was full of amazing 

sights, sounds and smells as the children made props for their Opening Ceremony and 

cooked up food from around the world; the banana chips coated in cinnamon from Jamaica 

were delicious! (Recipe on our Twitter page if you fancy having a go at making them) 

 The Opening Ceremony was a huge success with the children dancing, singing and play-

ing instruments; we saw an Italian Tarantella dance, a Japanese fan dance, a Greek Dance; 

we heard songs from South Africa, children chanting a haka from New Zealand and drums 

from around the world.  

 The afternoon’s carousel was great fun and the children loved it! There was a lovely 

range of activities for them to try and it was great to seem their enthusiasm as they 

crawled under things, climbed over things, dribbled footballs, aimed at targets, fell over in 

the three legged race, etc.  

 We have put some photographs in this newsletter but have uploaded more photographs 

to our Twitter page for you to look at.  

This Week’s  

Star Pupils: 

 

Ash— Jesse Cavanagh 

Elm— Keira Waring 

Beech — Owen Mitten 

Pine —  Zack Hopkins 

Apple— Tommy-Jack Wyatt 

Oak— Ryan Baker 

Cherry— Aiden Bess 

Holly — Riley Donnelly McClean 

Willow— Toby Price 

Maple — Emily Phillips 

Birch — Jess Hancox 

Rowan — Aurora Rosser 

Hawthorn — Megan Smith 

Hazel — Dylan Glancy 

Diary Date Reminders: 

 
NEW SPORTS DAY TIMINGS:  

Infant Track events– Thursday 30th June 9:10am 

Junior track events—Thursday 30th June 1:00pm 

 

Y5 are on Chicken Duty next week. 

Attendance Award  

Congratulations to  Pine Class for  

winning the School Attendance Award 

with 98.7% attendance. 

 

The whole school achieved 95% attendance overall 

which is below our target.  

Summer Term Newsletter No. 10 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see photographs and 
updates about school life.  
https://twitter.com/StMargaretsTQ 



Family Ponder….. 
 
 How do you know 
you are not a robot? 
 

Maths Challenge 

Photographs of this week’s Olympic Opening Ceremony and the Sports Day 

Thank you for coming to support our Olympic themed sports 

day on Thursday. It was great to see so many families enjoying 

both the Ceremony and the sports. Hopefully you can join us 

next Thursday for the track events on the field.   

(9:10am for infants, 1pm for juniors) 


